
President’s Message 

 

What a year this has been!  Who would have thought that you would have 

to get home to mow the yard before the snow came!  Despite the brief 

glimpse back to winter, it has been a beautiful spring.  A highlight for me 

was our Zonta Spring workshop.  We had a great turnout – more than we 

originally thought would be there in person.  I am proud to say that 

Frankfort represented well, not only as the host club, but as well in 

attendees!  And a HUGE thank you to all of those that helped make this event go so well!  I 

hope that those that were able to attend enjoyed the day as much as I did.  The table 

discussions during the afternoon were engaging, thought-provoking, and insightful. 

 

As we continue through Spring, we begin to plan our annual meeting, coming up on Tuesday, 

May 18.  This will be held in the evening, so please Save the Date!  It would be fantastic to 

fellowship with many of you that evening.  We also hope to be able to honor our Z Club ladies 

as well as our scholarship winners.  Stephanie 

 

“Spring brings new growth; weed out the bad and make room for something beautiful!” 
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SAVE THE DATE! 
 

“Challenges and Opportunities for  
Zonta’s Second Century” 

 

ZONTA NAIDM 
(North American Inter-District Meeting) 

June 25– 27, 2021 
 

Hilton Netherland Plaza 
Cincinnati, Ohio 

 



May      5   Board meeting — Main Street Grille OR Zoom 

May     14  Business meeting — Paul Phillippe Resource Center OR Zoom 

May     18  ANNUAL MEETING — ANGY DONKEY — TUESDAY EVENING 6:00pm 

Award/Scholarship recipients honored , Z Club seniors recognized, & new Directors installed 

June     2   Board meeting — Main Street Grille OR Zoom 

June     8   Planning meeting — (Tuesday evening; location tbd) 

UPCOMING MEETING DATES & INFORMATION 

PLANNING MEETING 

Tuesday evening, June 8th  

(Time & location to be determined) 

 

Pending plans are to have a picnic as 

part of this very important evening  

when our new Committees have the 

chance to get together and discuss 

plans for the upcoming club year! 

2021 ANNUAL MEETING!  
 

Tuesday, May 18th — 6:00pm — Angry Donkey 
Menu 

House salad with Rolls 

Beggars purse (chicken entrée in pastry puff) & Fresh vegetable medley 

Bread pudding and Berries 

($20 + tax & tip) 
 

Please, mark your calendars to attend! 

Chicken Noodle Dinner  

& Country Store 
 

Saturday, September 11th 
 

Mark your calendar! 



Awards / Scholarships EDUCATION 

The Scholarship committee has voted unanimously to award the 2021 Career Advancement 

Scholarship to Miss Hailey Webb, 19 years old and a 2020 graduate of Frankfort High School 

with an Academic Honors Diploma. 
 

Hailey is just completing her first year at Ivy Tech Community College-Lafayette and will be 

pursuing her Associate of Science degree in NUR-RN with an estimated graduation date of 

May, 2023. 
 

Hailey was recently inducted into Phi Theta Kappa honor society, centered around service  

activities at IvyTech. 
 

Hailey is funding her college education on her own and recently was offered a part-time      

position at Wesley Manor Frankfort, as a life enrichment aide. 
 

Hailey writes how her Program of Study will add to her opportunities for employment, saying, 

"Receiving an Associate of Science-Nursing will be a huge help in starting my nursing career. 

As well as the physical and medical aspects, the program will teach me how to relate to my 

patients as a nurse and make them feel comfortable as possible. Overall, this program gives 

me the ability to take the courses I need and to take the NCLEX exam, which will give me the 

certification needed to officially become a registered nurse." 
 

**************************************** 
We hope our members will plan on attending our annual meeting the evening of May 18th 

when we will host both Hailey Webb, the 2021 Career Advancement Scholarship recipient 

and Allie Marchand, the 2021 YWPA Scholarship recipient, and their guests. We look forward 

to our membership meeting both young women and hearing them describe their future  

educational plans. 
 

Note: There were no applicants for the Jane M. Klausman Women in Business Scholarship.  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Blanket Service Project  

Our club is going to do a BLANKET DONATION DRIVE with our membership.  The Service 

Committee has decided to collect blankets from members for "We Care " home on W. Clinton Street in 

Frankfort.  They assist women in recovery and the director indicated their beds are twin size. 
 

If you would like to donate a twin blanket please contact Jenny Neal  to make arrangements for pick 

up. Blankets may be purchased or made and most sewing centers have the kits to make a fleece type 

blanket. If you would like a kit to make a blanket, please let Jenny know and she will get one to you. 
 

                                                  This is a biennium project and will run into the 2022 calendar year.  

Thank you in advance for your participation in this project. 

 



 

As host for the 2021 Area 4 Spring Meeting / Workshop on Saturday, April 

17th, our club was well represented with 13 members in attendance!  

 

Along with members from the Indianapolis and Lebanon Clubs, we were  

joined by our District 6 guests: Governor — Anna Weselak, Lt. Governor — 

Cheryl Trudeau, Leadership Development Committee Chair — Yvonne 

Chalfant, and Zonta Foundation Ambassador — Dorothy Suther.  

 

After updates by these guests, followed by a delicious brunch provided by 

the Angry Donkey (yes, there was bread pudding!), the balance of time was 

spent on three (3) round table or Zoom room discussions focused on the 

work of the advocacy, membership, and service committees. The day 

wrapped up with an “afternoon tea” with angel food cake (by Marvel!) with 

fresh fruit and…, yes, more bread pudding!   

 

A BIG “THANK YOU” to everyone who attended and/or helped to make this 

event a success! 

The Zonta Connection 

                                                                  

                    MAY  

             5  Kim Dahmen 

 

                JUNE  

            1   Nancy Harshbarger 

        16  Tina Stock 

We made it! The nuts are gone, so thanks to everyone who bought &/or sold some! 

The 2020-2021 Dues Notice went out via email from Rita on 

April 27 with payment to Marlene by May 21st.    

The $130 amount to be paid breaks down as follows:  

International Dues + Liability Insurance       - 91.00 ($88 + $3) 

District 6 Dues                      - 31.00 

Balance towards Club operating expenses    $  8.00  
 

Dues can be paid annually by May or Semi-Annual, October & April.  

DUES NOTICE 


